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Killara Station Upgrade 
Community notification – September 2022 

Transport for NSW is upgrading Killara Station as part of the Transport Access Program (TAP) to 
make it easier for everyone to access, including people with a disability or limited mobility, 
parents/carers with prams and customers with luggage. 

 
Scaffold removed from Lift 3 on Culworth Avenue revealing newly painted lift shaft walls 

Work is progressing well at the station. During August we continued internal upgrades to the 
station platform building, including carpentry for a new accessible public toilet and work on the 
station electrical and communications systems. Painting work and modifications to the new station 
lifts also commenced in August. 

Upcoming work in September 
Construction work will continue throughout September and includes: 

• ongoing work on the station building and toilets 
• backfilling the excavation area for new lift on Culworth Avenue. 

Equipment to be used includes excavators, concrete, delivery trucks and powered hand tools. 
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Construction hours 
Standard construction hours are 7am to 6pm, Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm, Saturdays.  

We thank you for your patience as we carry out this important work. 

 
 

 

 

 
September 2022 

Privacy Transport for NSW (“TfNSW”) is subject to the Privacy and Personal Information Protection Act 1998(“PPIP Act”) which requires that we comply with the 
Information Privacy Principles set out in the PPIP Act. All information in correspondence is collected for the sole purpose of assisting in the delivery this project. 
The information received, including names and addresses of respondents, may be published in subsequent documents unless a clear indication is given in the 
correspondence that all or part of that information is not to be published. Otherwise, we will only disclose your personal information, without your consent, if authorised 
by the law. Your personal information will be held by us at 27 Argyle Street, Parramatta. You have the right to access and correct the information if you believe that it is 
incorrect. 
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